
 
Dear Ms. Jeanine Townsend- 
  
Re: the LA Stormwater Hearing on Dec. 16, 2014: 
  
I am a resident of Culver City and have been an active volunteer in clean water issues, 
particularly along Ballona Creek, for 20 years. I am aware that the cost of meeting 
certain requirements is extraordinary and impossible for certain local governments, 
especially small ones.  
  
Therefore I support the presentation and requests by the Honorable Mary Ann Lutz, 
John Hunter and Norman du Pont at the hearing. 
  
Bobbi Gold 
Culver City, CA 
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